Chin



TO

UC COMMUNITY

FROM

VC ADMINISTRATION

DATE

January 31, 2019

SUBJECT.

HOLIDAY: February 5, 2019- CHINESE NEW YEAR

This is to remind everyone that on February 5, 2018 (Tuesday), Chinese New Year's celebration is declared as special non-working day per Proclamation No. 555, 5, 2018.

Chinese nationals all over the world will celebrate their Spring Festival, popularly known as Chinese New Year, which is one of the world's most prominent and celebrated festivals not only in China but also in the Philippines.

Therefore, there will be "NO WORK, NO CLASSES" on this day.

Please be guided accordingly.

MS. MARIA TERESA T. JOCHIN

Noted by:

ATTY. AUGUSTO W. GO

Président

ase.

conte

otion

4/1/19 Johnson